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From: webmaster@puc.state.oh.us 
To: ContactThePUCO 
Subject: 71403 
Received: 12/13/2012 11:39:11 PM 
Message: 
WEBID: 71403 AT:12-13-2012 at 11:39 PM 

Related Case Number: 

TYPE: comment 
m 

NAME: Mrs. John Young ^ m 

CONTACT SENDER ? No f^ !Z 
< 
m 
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I 

O o 

o 
• 87AldrichRd 9? E 
• Columbus, Ohio 43214 O S 
. USA "̂  

PHONE INFORMATION: 

• Home: 614 268-2166 
• Alternative: (no alternative phone provided?) 

• Fax: (no fax number provided?) 

E-MAIL: janebyoung@aol.com 

INDUSTRY:Gas 

ACCOUNT INFORMATION: 

• Company: Columbia Gas of Ohio 
• Name on account: John C. Young 
• Service address: 87 Aldrich Rd 
• Service phone: 614 268-2166 
• (no account number provided?) 

COMMENT DESCRIPTION: 

Re: Case No. 12-2637 

I believe it would not be in the best interest of consumers to eliminate natural gas regulated pricing, 
as the above-referenced case would do. Experience has shown that most consumers do not review 
and compare prices regularly. The current process gives customers a price that is one of the lowest 
available. Help protect the interests of natural gas consumers by maintaining state oversight of 
regulated pricing. 
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